
 

 

Joint Communiqué #6 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

 
 
 
The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on October 12, 2015. 
 
A Memorandum of Understanding was signed for the 2016 Health and Welfare contributions.  
The EPO will be zero cost to members enrolling in that plan. 
 
Per the collective bargaining agreement the IBB teams are also meeting to work on 
reclassification applications. 
 
This IBB Team continues its’ work for all classified employees and will meet again on November 
10th to continue discussing contract language and job descriptions. 
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